Winter Weather News

Winter weather has arrived!  Please make sure that you send your child to school with a warm coat, hat and mittens every day.  We will go outside to play on the blacktop or run on the tire chips if the weather is above 32 degrees, and it is not a sloppy mess!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Your child does not need to bring snow pants to school unless we send a special note home.  We will only play in the snow with our snow pants on if we send a special “snow play day” note home.  We will try to have at least one “snow play day” for each class this winter.  
If it is a sloppy mess outside, you can send your child to school wearing boots.  If your child does wear boots, please send an extra pair of tennis shoes in their backpack.  


If you have questions or concerns, please call us at389-2271 or email me at smeyer@ib327.com.

Thank you for your cooperation!
Mrs. Meyer & Mrs. Markle

